THE GREAT FROME VALLEY

The Bake Off is back due to popular demand! On the day of our Harvest Festival — Thursday 3
October - the PTFA will once again be transforming the school hall into the Bake Off tent for a
harvest-themed Great Frome Valley Bake Off. But instead of cakes, this year it’s all about biscuits
and cookies that have something to do with harvest time! Vegetables, fruits, tractors,
farmers...anything goes in terms of size, shape and flavour! We’d love as many children (with their
parents of course!) to get creative in the kitchen to help raise money for the school.

Ms Thorp will become Prue Leith for the day and will be awarding the trophy to this year’s Frome
Valley ‘star baker’ for the best biscuits in show! Teachers will choose the top three ‘most creative
bakers’ and each child will be able to cast a vote for the ‘children’s choice baker’ where there will be
a prize and certificate for first, second and third places. Also, every child who bakes will be entered
into a prize draw to win a family pass to Farmer Palmer’s farm park. All winners will be announced
to children (plus any parents who are able to come along) at 3pm in the school hall — after Harvest
Festival which takes place in the church.

Please get involved by filling in the entry form below and handing it into the school office along with
your 50p entry fee by Tuesday 1 October 2019. Biscuits will need to be delivered to school on the
morning of Thursday 3 October. Biscuits and display stands can be any size and may include ‘non-
edible’ decorations that will be returned.

Parents are invited to join their children in the hall that day after pick up at 3.15pm where all biscuits
will be sold for 40p (or 3 for £1). The PTFA will be selling refreshments too until 4pm. Everyone is
welcome — even if you are biscuit eater (or dunker!) rather than a biscuit baker!

Please get involved with this tasty fund-raiser. These types of events really rely on as many parents
as possible rolling up their sleeves, putting on their aprons and taking part. There aren’t many rules
other than: 1) no nuts or mango 2) home baked biscuits only 3) children must be as involved as
possible in the design, bake and decoration of the biscuits. We of course understand that parents
will be offering a helping hand! Siblings can join forces and enter one combined batch of biscuits.

Thank you in advance. Last year we had well over 40 entries. Let’s see if we can top it this year. On
your marks, get set...BAKE!

My child(ren) from Year(s)

will be entering a batch of harvest-themed biscuits/cookies into The Great Frome Valley Bake Off on
Thursday 3 October. | have enclosed my 50p entry fee.
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